
                                    Chamberlin Free Public Library

                                        Board of Trustees Meeting

                                    December 13, 2021, at 6:30 pm


Present:  Charles Brault, Paula Miller, Adam Mueller, Debra Spratt

                Diane Steel, Judy Wilkins


Minutes of the November 8, 2021, meeting were accepted.


The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and accepted.


The town report will be submitted in January.


Two vaccination clinics have been held.  There were 55 participants at the 
October 30 clinic, and 94 at the December 4 clinic.  Another clinic is scheduled 
for January 29, 2022.


The Christmas visit by Santa and Mrs. Claus included more than 100 visitors.


In January we will consider, in conjunction with the New Ipswich library staff, 
supporting programs to benefit users of both libraries. 


At present, Mascenic School District students have cards that allow use of our 
resources for themselves and school staff.


The meeting was adjourned.


We will next meet on JANUARY 10, 2022, at 6:30 pm.


Respectfully submitted,

Judy Wilkins, 

Secretary



